
FROM THE QUARTERDECK JUNE 2014

Tennessee 
would be proud!

On the way home 
from the River after 
a weekend of racing 
Flying Scots and 
serving on offshore 
race committee, my 

wonderful partner in the journey of life made an interesting 
observation. “For all this yacht club does, it still amazes 
me that it’s all done with volunteers.”  This from someone 
who has been a member, sailor, and volunteer at Fishing 
Bay for thirty years. My first response was “DUH!! Of 
course!” But upon further reflection, Sharon once again 
proved who is the smarter one of our partnership.

As volunteers, we often tease each other about doubling 
our pay, but stop for a second and think what it would 
cost FBYC if we had to PAY for what our volunteers do. 
Website administration, clean-up days, race management, 
junior program, socials – think about THAT number. And 
volunteer equity cuts two ways. It not only allows Fishing 
Bay Yacht Club to be run very efficiently, it also creates 
opportunities for members to get to know one another 
and share our passion for messing around in boats. 
Strong lifelong friendships often result from time spent 
volunteering which, unlike the effect on the club balance 
sheet, is priceless. You simply can’t put a number on it. 

There are things about this resource that keeps a 
Commodore up at night. Engagement, burnout, and 
retention are real concerns. The eighty/twenty rule is 
alive and well in our club. Often the same people are 
prevailed upon to do the heavy lifting. Unchecked, the 
natural progression for this is burnout – the member 
loses the joy of being a member, and the club loses the 
volunteer equity (possibly to point of resignation.) We 
have a large, diverse, talented group of people, all of 

whom have valuable skills to contribute; the trick is to 
encourage ALL to participate and make sure people are 
recognized for the priceless contribution of their time. 

By the time you read this the Junior Program will already 
be in high gear. Major events scheduled this year include 
Leukemia Cup Regatta, Annual One Design / Hampton 
One Design Nationals, Stingray Point Regatta, Flying Scot 
Atlantic Coast Champs, Laser Masters, J/70 Chesapeake 
Champs – none of these can happen without your help. In 
between these events are numerous club sailing events 
and socials. This will be a very daunting line-up without 
your help. Please take a look at the club calendar, pick 
event/date and volunteer. I promise you will have a good 
time; if you don’t, let me know and I will triple your rate 
of pay!

75TH ANNIVERSARY
SPECIAL MEMBERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

LIMITED TIME OFFERS

Fishing Bay Yacht Club is celebrating its 75th 
anniversary with special membership opportunities, 
valid in 2014 only. We are taking these steps 
in fulfillment of our mission to promote and 
encourage sailing centered programs, activities and 
opportunities.  If you are interested in sailing, FBYC 
is interested in you.  

The essence of this year-long membership campaign 
is a significant reduction in the initiation fee for a 
new or returning member.  Our normal initiation fee 
is $2,800.  In 2014, initiation fees range from $300 
to $1000. Significant reduction indeed.

For membership information and an application see 
“How to Join Fishing Bay Yacht Club” on our website 
www.fbyc.net.  
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 FBYC BOARD HIGHLIGHTS -  May 2014

FISHING BAY YACHT CLUB - BOARD MEETING
May 8, 2014 – Retreat Hospital

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 by John Wake.

REAR COMMODORE – WILLIAM T. BENNETT

SECRETARY- Douglas L. Anderson The June 
membership meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 
11th.  There are 21 new members this year.

TREASURER – Rob Whittemore:  Reminder that 
reimbursements sent by regular mail (vs. email) will take 
much longer to process since he is often not in town to 
receive and approve them.

HOUSE CHAIR - Joe Roos:  All large projects have been 
completed.

DOCKS CHAIR – David Clark:  The dry sail hoist is 
functioning correctly. The bulge on the dock on the 
Fishing Bay side has been shored up.  The Club is quickly 
running out of boat parking space. 
 
GROUNDS CHAIR – Ken Odell:  The yard will be aerated 
and re-seeded.  The pool covering has been removed and 
the pool opening will be on schedule.

HISTORIAN – Jere Dennison:  Final changes have been 
submitted to AlphaGraphics for the 75th anninversary 
book, so it’s time to start marketing.  Jere has some 
ideas which will be shared at the next board meeting. 

VICE COMMODORE – MATTHEW J. BRAUN

OFFSHORE DIV CDR. – Paul Wash: The J70 Fleet has 
been started.  All scoring is being quickly tallied and 
posted.

CRUISING DIV. CDR – George Sadler: On June 10th, 
the Ocean Cruising Club Mid-Bay Rally group will be having 
dinner at FBYC.  Anyone who may be in the area, please 
stop by and introduce yourself to this group.

JUNIOR DIV. CDR – Mark Hayes:  Mark reports the 
following:
• The Visas for two of the Coaches have been granted 

and the third is in the final stages.
• Opti-Kids: 34 sailors registered as of May 8. Junior 

Week: 137 sailors registered as of May 8. Key 
instructor positions have been filled; t-shirts, water 
bottles and coaches shirts have been ordered; caterer 

and entertainment have been hired/confirmed and a 
“welcome” email has been sent to parents.

• Commonwealth of Virginia Junior Championship 
Regatta:  NOR has been posted and distributed; 
online registration has been opened, and trophies/t-
shirts have been ordered.

• Junior Shed and Junior Boats:  The shed and storage 
room been completely overhauled and inventoried 
and a system has been devised with a lockbox/
storage locker for expensive rigging and keys will be 
distributed to officers/coaches.  A system of check-
out is being implemented.  A complete overhaul of all 
Lasers, 420s, and Optis has begun.

• The University of Virginia Sailing Team has asked to 
use our 420s, equipment and facilities for a week of 
practice at the club the last week of May.  This request 
has been approved and they will be accommodated.

FLEET LIEUTENANT – Mike Chesser:  Mike reported 
that they are continuing to look for opportunities to 
upgrade the non-skid on Mr. Roberts.  Trailer work 
needs to be done and documentation policy needs to be 
reviewed.  Proper fueling protocol and procedures need 
to be set up and put in place.

PROTEST CHAIR – Mayo Tabb:  We had one Protest 
that was heard after the last Spring Series Offshore Race. 
Thanks to John Hubbard and Rick Klein for being on 
the Protest Committee.

TROPHIES – Ed O’Connor:  There is enough stock for 
the next month or two.  Ed is looking for new trophy ideas 
to “change things up.” Please let him know if you have 
any input or ideas.

REGATTA COMMITTEE – Matt Lambert: Planning 
for both Stingray Point and AOD  is progressing.   Yacht 
Scoring will be used to coordinate registration and 
scoring of this year’s Stingray Point event.

CBYRA DELEGATE – Tom Roberts:  Reminder that 
we should be sending offshore and one design scores 
to office@cbyra.org. Offshore scores should include the 
CBYRA event number.

OLD BUSINESS: 1st session of the U.S. Keel Boat 
Certification course graduated 3.  The second session 
has been canceled due to lack of registrations.  It was 
determined that FBYC would do better to collaborate with 
Premier Sailing/Norton Yachts to add attendees to 
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BOARD HIGHLIGHTS / SPECIAL NOTICES

their already-scheduled classes rather than try to offer a 
separate program. 
Crew training has been highly successful, with thanks to  
Caroline Garrett and Jon Deustch.  Of the 30 trainees, a 
number are already participating in various club events. 

NEW BUSINESS: The J70 Fleet is entertaining holding a 
Friday night series during the summer to allow sailors to 
hone their skills and recruit sailors. 

There being no additional business, the meeting was 
adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

75th Anniversary Commemorative Issue
1939 - 2014

Penguins Racing 1953

Fishing Bay Yacht Club    |    75th A
nniversary Com

m
em

orative Issue    |    1939 - 2014

Deltaville Maritime Museum 
to Host Leukemia Cup 

The 16th Annual Southern Chesapeake Leukemia Cup 
Regatta takes place over the weekend of July 11-13 in 
Deltaville. An exciting change this year is that all onshore 
activities will be hosted by the Deltaville Maritime Museum 
& Holly Point Nature Park on its spacious grounds. 

Twice voted the Best Regatta on the Bay by the readers 
of Chesapeake Bay Magazine, this popular regional 
sailing event this year will again be sponsored by Fishing 
Bay Yacht Club, Stingray Harbour Yacht Club, and Wilton 
Creek Cruising Club.
 
The Leukemia Cup kicks-off Regatta Weekend with a 
reception on Friday evening, July 11, at the Deltaville 
Maritime Museum where participants will pick up their 
race instructions and enjoy adult beverages and a 
splendid crab cake dinner catered by J&W Seafood. 

New on Friday this year, the dynamic musical duo of ‘Mike 
and Ed’ will present their extensive repertoire of boomer 
tunes from the 60s, 70s, and 80s. Both area sailors, their 
performance is interspersed with humorous commentary.

Regatta racing activities on Saturday & Sunday, July 
12– 13, will be officiated by the Fishing Bay Yacht Club, 
and the Gala and traditional Leukemia Cup Auction on 
Saturday evening, July 12, will happen at the Deltaville 
Maritime Museum. 

Saturday’s offerings include fun, good food, and the live 
music of Sweet Justice, returning again this year for an 
encore performance.  You don’t need to register your 

The 75th FBYC Anniversary History Book
is at the printer! 

The Book will be 8” x 9 ½” Perfect Bound (soft 
cover) and comprised of over 130 pages of black 
& white and color images with narratives of the 
Club’s history dating back to its founding on May 
8, 1939.

This extensive history was compiled by Club 
Historian Jere Dennison over ten years, edited by 
Logstreamer Nica Waters, and includes a foreword 
by Gary Jobson. Contributors include numerous 
members and non-members alike.

Instructions for ordering will be available to 
members via email or by visiting the Club’s website 
at fbyc.net.
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yacht in the Regatta or even own a boat to feel welcome 
at this community event. 

Tickets will be available at the door, space permitting, 
for those unable to register in advance, online or by 
telephone or mail. However, because of the expected 
demand for dinner tickets this year, it is strongly advised 
to register in advance to avoid disappointment. 

A special treat this year at the Deltaville Maritime Museum 
for Leukemia Cup visitors and participants will be John 
Barber’s Chesapeake: 50 Years of Maritime Art exhibit 
in the brand-spanking-new museum building. Barber, one 
of the nation’s foremost marine artists, is assembling a 
retrospective of more than 50 original paintings of his 
most important works. Museum members enter free; 
others will pay a reasonable charge.

Registration for the Regatta is now available online at 
www.leukemiacup.org/va. All entries are due before 
Thursday, July 10, 2014 at 1200. Registrations received 
by June 13 will receive a $25 discount and ensure that the 
name of the participating yacht is printed on the official 
Regatta t-shirt. A portion of the registration fee will be 
tax-deductible. There will be PHRF Spinnaker and Non-
Spinnaker Divisions, a J105 Division, a Classic Division, 
and a Cruising Division for a more casual racing format. 

Skippers don’t even need an official PHRF rating to 

participate in the Classic and Cruising Divisions.  With 
only a boat’s specifications, a temporary rating will be 
assigned for the series.  It’s easy to do, and it’s all online 
at www.leukemiacup.org/va.

The Southern Chesapeake Leukemia Cup Regatta has 
raised almost $2 million for The Leukemia & Lymphoma 
Society since the Regatta’s inception and is typically 
honored as one of the top Leukemia Cup fundraisers in 
the nation each year.  

Leading up to the Regatta, sailors and their crews raise 
funds for the Society to compete for prizes and a “Fantasy 
Sail” with Gary Jobson. The Leukemia & Lymphoma 
Society is also grateful to returning sponsors SunTrust 
Bank, Middle Peninsula Insurance, J & W Seafood, 
Norton’s Yacht Sales, Deltaville Maritime Museum, Virginia 
Sportsman, Local Accent, Chesapeake Bay Magazine, 
Virginia Living, Motley’s Auctions, and Marlow Hunter 
Marine. And additional generous sponsors are expected 
to come on board before the event.

All proceeds from Regatta events assist the Society in its 
mission: To cure leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease 
and myeloma and improve the quality of life of patients 
and their families. For more information on The Leukemia 
Cup Regatta activities, contact Debbie Bridwell, Senior 
Campaign Manager, 804-673-5690 or Debbie.Bridwell@
lls.org or visit www.leukemiacup.org/va.

Do you “LIKE” FBYC?

Do you “like” Fishing Bay Yacht Club on Facebook?   
Not only do we have a great website for sharing what’s 
going on around the club - we’ve got a Facebook page 
followed by nearly 1000 members, guests, crew, and 
community members, allowing them to stay current 
with what’s going on at the club.

Whenever we post something, it’s automatically shown 
to only a couple hundred people.   The more people 
“like” it, the more other people see it.  So help us out 
by 1) “liking” our Facebook page and 2) by commenting 
on what you see.  You can also tag FBYC and check-in.

By doing this, you are helping spread the fun that 
goes on at FBYC to our fans and to your friends, who 
hopefully will be asking you soon about how they can 
come join the fun!

Visit http://www.facebook.com/FishingBayYachtClub 
and “like” us today!
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MEMBERSHIP

Mr. and Mrs. Mark S. Schmitt 
(Mark and Jennifer) – Jennifer 
spent her summers growing up 
on Stove Point and is especially 
interested in the waters of the Bay.  
Her husband, Mark, has enjoyed 
Deltaville since they married on 
the Point in the late 1980’s.   The 

Schmitts spend a great deal of time in the area, enjoying 
the Bay and sailing.   The Schmitt children (Sarah, 
Marybeth, and Emily) took part in the FBYC Junior Sailing 
program growing up while Jennifer volunteered.   The 
family would like to become more engaged with the local 
sailing community and they believe that joining the Club 
would be a great way to achieve this.  
Sponsors:  Mary Lou Boone and George W. Burke, III

John W. Collier, III (Jay) – Jay came 
to Loose Cannon as crew 3 years 
ago.  He started his sailing career at 
Premier Sailing School in Irvington.  He 
wanted to crew to get more “hands-
on” experience sailing and to have 
the opportunity to meet more sailors.  
Jay has had many great times over 

the years at FBYC and he looks forward to becoming an 
active and contributing member of the club.  
Sponsors:  R. Strother Scott and Evelina N. Scott

Mr. and Mrs. Darryl Resio (Darryl 
and Jen) – Darryl and Jennifer both 
have degrees and jobs related to 
the ocean.  Jennifer maps the ocean 
bottom, and Darryl designs ships 
for the Navy.   The Resios became 
interested in sailing in 2001, getting 
their keelboat certification and 

planning to bareboat charter.  They ended up buying their 
36’ S2 shortly after and have been sailing ever since!   
Darryl and Jen have been crewing on a boat for PHRF 
races for the last 5 years.   Jen was a member of an 
all-woman team that match raced Sheboygan against 
international competition.  The Resios have two children:  
Daniel, 16, who has been sailing since he was 8, and 
Alex, 13, who has been sailing since he was 7.  The boys 
have been involved in the FBYC Junior sailing program 
for several years which is how the Resios met so many 
members and decided that they would like to become 
part of the FBYC community.  
Sponsors:  Mark E. Hayes and Mary L. Almany

MEMBERSHIP NEWS YOU CAN USE
Doug Anderson, Secretary/Membership Chair

The media knows that disasters and crises “sell,” but 
Wall Street knows that a period of stability improves 
the financial markets. Let’s talk investment strategies.  
FBYC’s stock is on the rise both nationally and locally.  An 
FBYC investment strategy will help you reap maximum 
returns on your membership.  The investment vehicle 
is participation.  Here are four steps you can take 
immediately to grow your portfolio:

Invest in our 75th anniversary membership initiatives 
by recruiting one new member.  These special 2014-
only opportunities pay an immediate dividend to the 
new member and to you as the sponsor.  Through May 
we have gained 21 new members; that surpasses our 
normal annual attrition of 15-17 members. We’re in 
positive territory now. You will be pleased you made 
this timely investment. 

Really get involved in one or more of our four sailing 
divisions--Cruising, One Design, Junior, Offshore.  Take 
a leadership-service opportunity, which will net you an 
insider’s view of how things get done, decisions get 
made, and outcomes get achieved in our all-volunteer 
organization.

Ask for opportunities to serve in one of our two major 
regattas, Annual One Design or Stingray Point, even 
if you are not a racer.  The payout here is a deeper 
involvement in the life of the FBYC, along with a 
heightened sense of having a meaningful role as a 
member.  And you will experience a substantial return 
in the friendships formed through these opportunities.

The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society Regatta is truly 
one of the best investments you can make.  It pays 
dividends that have resulted in a succession of new 
treatments with dramatic results.  According to 
recent reports the survival rate today is extremely 
good, thanks to the research funded by this Regatta 
nationally.  Two of the most successful fund raisers 
nation-wide are Club members Diane Simon and 
Carolyn Norton Schmalenberger.  Join their team, or 
contribute directly, participate in this Regatta (sign up 
now on the Club web site).  In recent years FBYC has 
been recognized as a leading supporter of this event.  
Investing in this fundraiser will yield a significant ROI.

1.

2.

3.

4.
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How to Join FBYC! Prospective Members are encouraged to 
see membership info on the Club website (fbyc.net).  
On the top line above the Logo, see “How to Join FBYC.”  
FBYC welcomes applications for membership.

Here’s the Prospectus: the concept of an FBYC 
investment strategy is really no different than the concept 
of investing in your relationships, or investing love in your 
children.  It’s the same idea as an investment of time and 
energy in your job, your avocation, or your education.  
What accrues to you in the process is appreciated well-
being, with assets that pay dividends for years on end.  
Fly your club burgee proudly; your earnings will do more 
than repay your participation.  FBYC is a solid investment.

Museums hire archivists, curators and historians to 
maintain their collections, but FBYC has all three wrapped 
up in one with our own Jere Dennison. From the days of 
Mac Wellford’s scrapbooks in the 1940’s and 50’s, to the 
preservation efforts of Wayland Rennie in the 1980’s and 
90’s, FBYC has always celebrated its share of colorful 
characters and notable events, but when Jere took over 
as Club Historian in 2001 he created new dimensions to 
the role: those of narrator and scribe. How often have 
we been amused and amazed by his “FBYC Then and 
Now” series in the LOG? And how much, unknowingly, 
have we enjoyed the ambience created by the wonderful 
artifacts and photos on the walls of our Main Clubhouse 
or the books in our second floor library? All of these are 
the fruits of Jere’s labors. With 75 years of memories to 
preserve, being FBYC Historian is now almost a full time 
(volunteer!) job, and Jere handles it like a pro. 

But these are not Jere’s only gifts to FBYC. Older 
members will recall that Jere was a junior sailor hotshot in 
the 1950s, a skilled offshore racing crew member in the 
decades that followed, Log Streamer once upon a time, 
and ultimately one of the Club’s  youngest Commodores 
in 1975.

Jere’s personal quest to keep FBYC’s history alive is about 
to culminate in a new 75th Anniversary Book celebrating 
our past in photos, old news articles, and updated tales 
told only as Jere can. Stay tuned for this tome’s arrival- 
supplies will be limited.

Thank you, Jere. Your efforts mean even more to us than 
you may realize.

Volunteer Highlights:
Jere Dennison

18 New Storage Lockers Are Ready!

Our old lockers on the side of the East Bathhouse go 
back to the 1960’s and are WELL past retirement age.

As a Club project, 15 members donated from 1 to 3 
days in constructing 18 new 4ft X 4ft lockers over a 4 
day period in April. The lockers will have a $60 rental 
for the remainder of this year and an annual rental of 
$120. These lockers are designed to be as watertight as 
possible and keep out the larger critters such as mice. 

Our new lockers are 100% leased. If you would like one 
of three available older lockers please let Ted Bennett 
know as soon as possible at tbennett@ideaweavers.
com. I would also like to hear from you if you would like 
to get on a waiting list for additional lockers to be built 
sometime in the future. 

Special thanks to the talented and HARD workers on the 
job: Amanda & Paul Almany, Doug Anderson, Rick Bauer, 
Dacre & Helen Walker, Don Wickwire, Ed O’Connor, Dick 
Cole, Jim Raper, George Burke, George Pongonis, Jere 
Dennison, and Willard Strickland.
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JUNIOR

JUNIOR FUN SAIL FOR ALL AGES!!!

The name says it all!  On July 26 the Junior Division will 
host a Fun Sail for kids of all ages.  We especially want 
all of the non-racing families out sailing and having fun.  
The club hopes it is so successful that we have to add 
additional dates this summer and fall!

We are planning an afternoon of fun and adventure in the 
club’s Optis, Lasers, and 420s, led by an experienced 
instructor.  Activities will include watermelon races, 
backward races, blindfolded races, a scavenger hunt and 
cruise to Stove Point to swim.  Older “kids” are free to 
explore on the Lasers and 420s.  Our Fun Sail will have 
much of the fun of Junior Week but without the classes.  
There is something for the whole family! 

At the end of the day we will meet back at the pool for 
pizza, ice cream and swimming.  We want parents to join 
in the fun, to assist and be ready to get wet!  Bring a 
kayak if you have one. Anyone for a kayak race?

Please pre-register on line at www.fbyc.net at the Events 
Section on the home page.  Sailors should provide their 
own PFD, water shoes, sunscreen, and a water bottle. 
We will provide snacks and pizza.  Sailors may bring their 
own boat or sail a club boat.  For additional information, 
please contact Paul Almany at palmany@verizon.net.  

Who doesn’t want to have FUN?

HOW MANY JUNIORS 
AND THEIR FAMILIES?

The Junior Division will rock FBYC in June!

We will kick off the month by hosting the University of 
Virginia Sailing Team for a three day practice May 31 
through June 2.  They will be in training for an upcoming 
competition in Annapolis.  

Opti Kids, hosted and taught by Paul and Julie Ann Wash, 
will run the first two weekends in June: June 7/8 and June 
14/15. It will include an ice cream social and a catered 
cookout.

Also starting their season on June 7, and running through 
the summer, will be the Opti and Laser Race Teams.  The 
Opti Development Team will start their season on June 
20.  The teams will have a kick-off dinner on June 7.

Next up will be the Commodore’s Dinner on June 15, 
followed by Junior Week from June 16 through June 20, 
hosted by Doug and Jennifer Bendura.  Included will be a 
catered dinner on June 19 for approximately 350 people!

June 21 and 22 we will host the Commonwealth of 
Virginia Junior Championship Regatta.  Last year we had 
95 boats from as far away as New York!

If that is not enough for you, we will also be offering 
Private Lessons throughout the month by appointment.

That means we will be hosting over 500 different people 
at the club in June!

If you do not have a junior sailor, or your junior is too 
young to sail, please come and visit and see the juniors 
sailing. But beware - we may put you to work!
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JUNIOR

KIDS HAVING FUN AT FBYC!
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RACING

OFFSHORE RACING
Photo Credits by Sharon Wake
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Porpoise Cove & Piankatank River views from this adorable cottage • Great 
proximity to marinas & Fishing Bay Yacht Club • Well maintained open floor 
plan with coastal appeal • Large waterview screened porch accommodates the 
whole family • Spacious & bright kitchen, dining area & cozy family room • 
Generous Master Suite and 2 inviting guest bedrooms with full bath • Enjoy 
Cove & River views without the waterfront taxes • Perfect coastal home for 
weekend getaways or full-time living

Pine Crest Waterview Cottage

IsaBell K. Horsley 
Real Estate, Ltd.

Neena Rodgers, Realtor, ABR
804-436-2326

neenasrealestate@gmail.com
www.neenasrealestate.com

rodgersandburton.com

Exquisite waterfront custom home boasting deep water & views • Situated on over 
2 private lush acres in exceptional community of “Bland Point” • Protected deep 
water dockage with boat lift • Gracious waterside entertaining deck leads to covered 
veranda • Super floor plan with spacious rooms for large gatherings • Updated 
kitchen with granite opens to sunlit dining area • Custom wood built-ins in study/
office • Stately details in master suite on main floor • 3 inviting guest bedrooms 
& 2 full baths on 2nd floor • Over 300’ of water frontage with out of flood zone 
elevation!

IsaBell K. Horsley 
Real Estate, Ltd.

Bland Point

Neena Rodgers, Realtor, ABR
804-436-2326

neena@rodgersandburton.com
www.rodgersandburton.com

Equal Housing Opportunity

WATERFRONT AND ESTATE BROKERS
Frank Johnson 804-815-8722

www.WaterfrontandEstate.com

Pool Party on
Jackson  Creek

Welcome to the fun zone! Endless water views. Sand beach at low tide. 
Boardwalk on river. Charming cottage has fireplace, Rinnai water heater. 
Metal roof, picket fence. Includes extra lot with garage, 4 deep-water 
(4’ MLW) boat slips with lift, electric and water on Broad Creek. Total 
assessment is $612,500.  Offered at $485,000.

Deltaville Beach Cottage

Frank Johnson 804-815-8722
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FBYC TRADEWINDS

FOR SALE – 1997 19’  KEY WEST 1900, 135 HP 
Mercury OB, Rebuilt 2013, new water pump and engine 
lift. $7,900 call Matt Braun 804-640-3184

FOR SALE - Colgate 26 “Blue Moon “ 2005. 4 sets of 
sails (2 new), 2 x 155% Genoa, 2 spinnakers. Dry storage 
each winter at Norton’s. New bottom paint in 2013 and 
awlgrip wax each year. Custom winter cover from the 
Ship’s Tailor. Triad custom trailer with electric brakes. 
Recent small “Nose job “ after kissing Nereid. Excellent, 
well cared for, stable all-around boat. 
Walter Bundy, Cell: 804-337-2621

FOR SALE - C&C37 “Wavelength”, $46,000
“Wavelength” has been actively involved in club events 
for more than 30 years, so you likely know the boat! 
We’ve had a great run, but it’s time for us to move on. 
“Wavelength” is a comfortable cruising boat for families 
that sleeps 6-7, yet has proven itself to be a competitive 
racer as well. Recent sails, lots of amenities, and an 
amazing amount of extra equipment and spares. See it 
on the east dock. Inquiries welcome. Nothing would make 
us happier than for it to remain at FBYC.
Rob Whittet 804-337-4364, rob@whittetprint.com
Steve Utley 804-433-6896, sutley2525@gmail.com

FOR RENT - Jackson Creek Condos; 3  BR Townhouse 
$1200/wk. (incl. Jr. Wk.); 2 BR Flat Jul. 11 to Aug 31 
only, $1200/wk. or $3600/mo. 
Contact Noel at nclinard@hunton.com

FOR RENT - HARDYVILLE-FANTASTIC 
LOCATION ON PIANKITANK - Charming 2 
story farmhouse on 30 acres with 300’ on 
river –completely redone in last few years. 
Just downriver from Horse Point – pier 
with boatlift. Up to 5 BR – 1 bath. Partially 
furnished – will complete furnishing for 
right tenant. Central air/heat & washer/
dryer. $1200/mth – yearly only.  
804-641-1772

FOR SALE: EZ GO GOLF CART 36 VOLT 
$1,200 Call Jim Snowa at 804-334-2981

WANTED: The Deltaville Maritime Museum 
is  seeking boat and car donations. All 
proceeds benefit museum and park 
programs and future development.
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From small beginnings to greater things…
From generation to generation …

For over 60 years Annapolis Yacht Sales has served  
sailors in the Chesapeake Bay and beyond.

Deltaville. Boating Capital of the Chesapeake.
Sail & Power

June Young Adult Event 

Come enjoy swimming and burgers on the dock

Katie and Russell Branch’s House on Stove Point

1903 Stove Point Road
Across from the Hamilton’s

June 28 at 4:30 pm

Kid-friendly event and guests 
are welcome!

FBYC TRADEWINDS

FBYC Team Formed 
for NYYC USQS

For the third time, FBYC will be represented in the 
New York Yacht Club U.S. Qualifying Series for 
the Invitational Cup, one of the most prestigious 
Corinthian events in sailing. This September at 
NYYC’s Harbour Court in Newport, RI, our club 
will be represented by Clark Dennison, Skipper, 
and Scott Collins, Caroline Garrett, and A.L. 
Braun. The Team has begun practicing in J70s 
and will enter Southern Bay Race Week as part 
of their warmup.
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